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Gold Class 

We also have enjoyed learning to play skittles and to take turns when playing and some of use are 

continuing to enjoy rebound therapy.   As the weather is now warming up, we have also taken the 

opportunity to get outside and use the swing. We have also been practicing recognising a photo of 

ourselves, some of us were so good at this that we are now practicing just recognising our name.  

Our topic this term is the circus, we have started exploring the circus by taking part in a sensory story 

and exploring what people in the circus might put on to make us laugh.   We have also decorated big 

tops and made pictures of juggling balls out of paint, a salad spinner and a paper plate.    We also have 

made some paper plate clowns, by sticking there features onto a paper plate.  


